
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

MENARD COUNTY ILLINOIS, ILLINOIS 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that, the January 25, 2024 Menard County Zoning Board of Appeals 

regularly scheduled meeting has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled Board of Appeals 

meeting will be held Thursday, February 29, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., in Petersburg, IL (at the Menard 

County Courthouse, 102 S. 7th St.).  

 


